Alert

March 2, 2022

US Supreme Court Examines Firearm Regulations in NY
Gun-Licensing Case

In a Legal Intelligencer article, Stephen Miller and Nathan Larkin discuss a Supreme Court case
concerning New York’s gun-licensing statute they say tests the boundaries of the Second
Amendment.

To read the complete article, click here.
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